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November 20, 2024 
 

Addendum No. 3 
 

 
Your reference is directed to the Request for Proposal for: 2024-SWB-83 Lead Line 
Replacement for Schools and Residential Connections for the Sewerage and Water 
Board of New Orleans which proposals are due on December 9, 2024, at 11:00 a.m. 
CST. 

 
This addendum provides for the following: 

 
 Questions from Vendors 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

1. If we are to self-perform all of the work for this project would the good faith efforts for the 
Drinking Water Revolving Loan Fund Program still apply? 

 
Answer: Yes, if a DBE vendor bids as the prime contractor, all of the DBE and Good Faith 
Effort stipulations are still required.  

 
 

The changes, additions, and/or deletions included herein are hereby made part of the 
solicitation documents for 2024-SWB-28 Real Estate Broker Services, as fully and completely 
as if the same were set forth therein. The bidder shall be responsible for having knowledge 
of all addenda issued for this RFP. 
 

 
 

*** END OF ADDENDUM *** 
 


